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Sergeant James Zywicki
Hartford Police Explorers
Hartford Police Department
110 N. Johnson St.
Hartford, WI 53027

Dear Sergeant Zywicki-

Enclosed please find a check for $50.00 to the Hartford Police
Explorers as a result of the proceeds from the sale of energy drinks
at this year’s Hartford sponsored competition. Unfortunately the
sale of energy drinks didn’t go over nearly as well as we had
hoped, thus the small amount of proceeds. However, we know
every little bit helps in covering some of the expenses of operating
the post.

All-in-all this year’s competition came off in exceptional fashion —
and none of us probably appreciates just how much effort you put
into making it such a success. Our heartfelt thanks for all your
time, organization and dedication in putting together such an
outstanding event for so many young men and women, who benefit
so greatly from your efforts and commitment. It’s a privilege for
us to be involved — we’re proud to be part of the event.

Most sincerely,

"7
Bob md%ltz

cc: Chief David A. Groves v~ d
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Mary Pye

1458 Redtail Drive
Hartford, WI 53027
May 11,2012

Lt. Lehl

Hartford Police Department
110 N. Johnson Street
Hartford, WI 53027

Dear Lt. Lehl:

I wanted to take the time to let you know how much I appreciate your help with added
information for my speech. 1 think the information you gave me will really help in my
presentation to get my idea across, in my attempt to add the Personal Brand course as an
elective option for another communications course. Once again, I’m so thankful that you
were able to help me, despite the fact you may have had other things going on at the time.
It goes to show that you will go the extra mile to help out a student in the Criminal
Justice program and [ am very grateful. Thank you very much!

Sincerely,

Mary Pye
WCTC Criminal Justice Student
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300 Slinger Road

To Protect Slinger, WI 53086
And
To Serve Tel: (262) 644-6441

Fax: (262) 644-2032

October 19, 2012

Chief David Groves
Hartford Police Department
110 N. Johnson Street
Hartford, WI 53027

Dear Chief Groves,

On behalf of the Slinger Police Department, | wish to extend my personal thanks to you for the
valuable assistance Officer Nate Dorn and K9 Officer Cash offered our department on two separate
occasions recently.

On September 22, 2012 our services were requested by a family in the village who has some
children dealing with drug issues. The parents requested a K9 search of their residence as two of their
children had been involved in drug activity outside the home and the parents suspected they may be
storing drugs within the home. Upon Officer Dorn and Officer K9 Cash searching the home more drugs
were found, unfortunately from a third child of the homeowner. The family has since sought help
through the proper channels to help with their issues.

On October 2, 2012 the Slinger Police Department again asked for the assistance of Officer Dorn
and K9 Officer Cash for an incident involving drugs at our High School. Officer Dorn and K9 Officer Cash
arrived and helped search sections of the school as well as vehicles. This assistance was very valuable as
the mere presence of K9 Officer Cash helps keep our schools drug free.

Itis comforting to know that our closest neighboring police department is always more than
willing to lend assistance, no matter the circumstance.

Once again, | thank you for the assistance.

Sincerely,

JB S covm™
Dean A, Schmidt
Chief of Police

Ge: Nate Dorn, Officer









